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The Permanent Mission of the Republic of Turkey to the United Nations Office at
Geneva and other international organizations in Switzerland presents its compliments to the
Office of the High Commissioner for Human Rights and with reference to the Latter's note
dated 26 February 2014, has to honour to transmit the Turkish Government's contribution to
the report to be prepared by the United Nations High Commissioner for Human Rights, on the
protection and promotion of the right to privacy in the context of domestic and extraterritorial
surveillance and/or the interception of digital communications and the collection of personal
data, including on a mass scale.

The Permanent Mission of the Republic of Turkey avails itself of this opportunity to
renew to the Office of the High Commissioner for Human Rights the assurances of its highest
consideration.

Geneva, 1 April 2014

Encl: As stated
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